
Oquirrh Elementary General PTA Meeting Minutes 
May 8, 2025 

Members in attendance: Melissa Baker, Cheyenne Bigelow, Susan Asha, Jen Ludlow, Holly 
Larsen, Tangela Brown, Darlene Russell, Ron Kelly 

PTA President Melissa Baker welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. 
Minutes from February meeting were reviewed by Cheyenne Bigelow, secretary.  

Update and Review 
- Battle of the Books:  
Discussed some issues and concerns that came up with Battle of The Books. We looked at the New Battle 
of The Books list. Let’s just draw the names randomly, and put groups together at the end.  Decide how 
many people we need running it and tighten some things up as we go forward.  
- STEAM Night was a success, and people really enjoyed the night.  

Upcoming Calendar  
We applied for a Spirit Night at In N Out, and we will see if they get back to us.  
6th Grade Day June 2nd 
Field Day is on the 5th  
August 6th - Our August PTA meeting at 1:00 
We’ve been given directive that Red Ribbon Week needs to come back 
School Begins on August 20th 
September will be Color Run, schedule exact day as we get closer.  

6th Grade Day - June 2nd 
- 3 Volunteers, Susan Asha is going to head this up.  
- Jen will get a snow cone machine 
- We will use our cotton candy machine again  
- PTA will provide the pizzas. Melissa will get back to us on how many pizzas. (2 slices per person) 
- Jen will organize the Kickball game  

Field Day 
- Jen emailed Mr. Peddler to ask if he would like to add anything to our field day, that comes out of our 

extra budget from this year.   
- Teachers will send out a volunteer list for 2 parents per class 
- PTA will provide otter pops 

Other topics briefly discussed: 
- Still some issues with scholastic scheduling this coming year. They can’t do either Parent teacher 

Conferences. They said we can do one fair and then the BOGO with our STEAM night. Melissa sent 
out a message to other PTA groups for recommendations for other Book Fair companies/vendors.  

President Baker thanked all for coming and the meeting adjourned at 2:03pm 
Prepared by Cheyenne Bigelow - PTA Secretary 

Amendment: June 30th 2025 
Holly Larsen will no longer be serving as Treasurer. Our nominating committee, (Cheyenne Bigelow, 
Tangela Brown and Maren Day), nominated Erika Hellbusch as President Elect and Mara Jackson as 
Treasurer for the 2025-2026 School Year. The PTA members unanimously voted to approve Erika 
Hellbusch and Mara Jackson to their proposed positions.  
  




